
 

 

 
 

KELAB GOLF SARAWAK 
 

 

RENOVATION NOTICE  
AT POOL BISTRO AND LIBRARY 

 
 

Dear Esteemed Members, 
 
Please be informed  that we are undergoing renovation works to 
serve you better. This renovation is scheduled to commence on 
10th January 2024 starting with Pool Bistro and Library. 
 
All renovation activities will occur in accordance with the 
guidlelines set forth by JKR. 
 
We shall keep you up to date on the renovation progress. 
 
We sincerely apologise for the short notice and for any 
inconveniece caused. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
KGS Management 
9th January 2024 


